
To, 

The General Secretary, 

All India Railway Men’s Federation, 

New Delhi, 

  

Sub:      Compliance report of A.I.R.F decision for holding ‘Protest Week’ from 

17
th
 to 25

th
 May, 2010 and ‘Protest Day’ on 26

th
 May, 2010.    

  

Respected Comrade, 

  

                In response to decision taken by All India Railway Men’s Federation and direction 

to the Zonal Railways for successful conducting the above Programme. The South East Central 

Railway Men’s Union in compliance to above conducted Programme as detailed below: 

  

                1. In addition to poster issued by A.I.R.F this Union also printed posters included local 

issues and indicating the demands and decision of the A.I.R.F and were circulated over to all the 

Branches. 

  

                2. The Divisional Co-ordinators in association with Branch Secretaries and available 

Central Office Bearers visited all important work spots and gangs, collecting their important 

grievances and explaining the decision of the A.I.R.F in regard with the ‘Protest Week’ and 

‘Protest Day’ between 19
th
 to 25

th
 May, 2010. 

  

                3. On 26
th

 May, 2010 infront of DRM’s Bilaspur, Raipur & Nagpur impressive Dharna 

was staged. A sizeable number of the employees from most of the departments participated in the 

Dharna. 

  



                4. On closure of this Dharna Programme a Memorandum consisting of the main points 

as directed in A.I.R.F and other burning problems concerning with the employees of the Division 

was handed over to the DRM. 

  

                5. In the ‘Protest Day’ Dharna the undersigned was present and addressed the 

employees. There was very good gathering and response of the employees was also impressive. 

  

                This is for your kind information and compliance. 

   

                                                Thanking you, 

                                                                                                           Yours faithfully, 

  

                                                                                                 (Salil Lawrence) 

                                                                                                           General Secretary 

 


